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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of the school’s pledge to tackle race inequality, we will be holding a series of informal 

workshops/discussions designed to help our community talk about race inequality and what we can do to address 

it. 

Our first workshop will be on Friday 9 February at 14:00 in the Lower Hall. 

The workshop will be approximately 1 hour long and will be for parents/carers, staff and governors. (It will wrap up 

in time for pick up at 15:15.) 

Community organisers from Citizens UK will be there to facilitate the workshop. Citizens UK have been working 

across Lewisham to help tackle race inequality in schools and have great experience in running these sessions. 

The focus of this first workshop will be on discussing the two following questions: 

 Question 1: Tell us about a moment that made you think about race within the school community? 
 Question 2: What’s one thing you’d like to change within the school about race inequality? 

Members of our Governing Body’s Tackling Race Inequality Committee will attend and we very much hope to see as 

many of our community members there as possible. 

We will be looking to run these termly going forward, so if you can’t make this time, please consider coming next 

time. 

Best regards, 

Dalmain Governors 
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